
Summary of the Coastal Community Challenge meeting on 9  th   March 2016

The Annual Review had been carried out by Big Local when they were given information on the 
achievements of the Committee during the first 12 months of delivery of the Plan. The report on this
was awaited.

John Gregory was to give a Video Link presentation to a Digital Inclusion Event.  This was to give 
information of our work in the area of providing access to computers.

It was agreed to take forward the provision of the Skate Park Extension.

The proposed budget for 2016/17 was agreed for submission to Big Local.


